
 
 
 

 
 

October 3, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
PO Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 

RE:  Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.’s 2015 Cost of Service Electricity Distribution Rate 
Application; Settlement Proposal; EB-2014-0083 

 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. (“Hydro One Brampton”) is writing to notify the Board that the 

Parties to the Settlement Conference continue to actively work on a draft Settlement Proposal in 

respect of the above noted matter. 

Notwithstanding the progress that has been made over the past few weeks, we do not expect that 

we will be in a position to file a Settlement Proposal by October 6, 2014 as required pursuant to 

Procedural Order No. 1.  

Hydro One Brampton is expecting to file the final Settlement Proposal on October 7, 2014. 

Sincerely,  

 
Scott Miller  
Director of Customer Care  
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.  
(905)-452-5504  
smiller@hydroonebrampton.com  
 
Paul Tremblay, President & CEO, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.  
Marc Villett, Vice-President, Finance, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.  

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 

175 Sandalwood Pkwy West 

Brampton, Ontario    L7A 1E8 

Tel: 905-840-6300 

www.HydroOneBrampton.com 

 

PO Box 5700 

Markham, Ontario L3R 1C8 

www.HydroOneNetworks.com 

 


